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Thank you for supporting your child with the recent homework task – the children have 
written some super acrostic poems about autumn and harvest.  
Our fantastic Nottingham homework is now proudly on display in our classroom. Our walls 
are now complete, with examples of work everywhere – the children are very proud. You 
can view all the Nottingham homework projects on our class page of the school website. 
Look out for the cake (enjoyed by everyone on Wednesday!) You can also find the weekly 
newsletters under ‘Autumn’ on the class page. 
 
We have worked hard this week making divas and re-telling the story of Rama and Sita to 
celebrate Diwali. Your child should be able to tell you about this. In I.T. the children have 
logged onto Oddizzi to familiarize themselves with the wealth of geography based 
resources available to them. If you wish to use this at home, their username and password 
is the same. For our class it is singers. 
In maths this week, Year 1 children have been investigating number facts within 10. They 
have been recording their findings in a variety of practical ways and also formally as 
number sentences e.g. 7 + 3 = 10, 6 + 4 = 10 and so on. 
Year 2 have been using their number bond knowledge to recognise related facts using 
multiples of ten. If we know that 2+8=10, we also know that 20+80=100, 80+20=100, 
100=20+80, 100=80+20 and more. From this we problem solved to recognise patterns 
when adding and subtracting multiples of 10. 
 
There was an enthusiastic turn out for cross country on Tuesday. If your child would like 
to join, pop into the office for a form to fill in. All children who take part must also have 
another pair of clean trainers or plimsolls for our indoor P.E. sessions on Tuesdays and 
Fridays each week. They also need a plastic bag or other appropriate shoe bag for 
their muddy cross country footwear. 
 
We will not be setting any homework over the half term holiday other than reading as 
much as possible and spelling revision. 
 
Indoor P.E. will continue to take place every Tuesday and Friday after half term. 
Your child should have brought their P.E. kit home for a wash today. Please note that they 
will need their kit on the first day back after the break (Tuesday November 5th)All 
children require shorts, a t-shirt and clean plimsolls or trainers for this.  
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and kind comments 
and to wish you all an enjoyable half term holiday. 
Mrs D. Gilbey 
 
 


